Hillcrest No. 4 Condominium Association Inc.
1000 Hillcrest Ct. Hollywood, FL 33021

PLEASE BE ADVISED: 

On Monday February 24, 2025 All AC units in every condominium unit must be OFF before 8:00 AM for repair or replacement of the main water pump in the building.

This is to advise that any unit that does not shutdown their AC units could sustain damage. The unit owners will be responsible for any repairs necessary to repair or replace you unit air conditioners, so please comply.

The Pump will be off all day. Worst case scenario this may also be in effect until Tuesday if the pump cannot be repaired and needs replacement. We will post a notice near the stairwell and in the elevator when you can turn AC units back on.

The Board of Directors.
